
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the General Meeting November 22, 2022 

In attendance:  Davey Jones, Maggie Brown, Mary Campbell-Jones, Diana Paul, Patty Zatkin, 

Sandi Hrovatin, Dodie Prescott, Bill Entwistle, Holly Crombie 

President Davey Jones called the meeting to order at 3:02.  

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones:  The October minutes are approved and posted on the site. 

Treasurer, Sandi Hrovatin:  Sandi said as of Oct 31 we have $12,052.28 in the bank.  We are 

getting money in for the Expo and it is selling good. 

Membership, Patty Zatkin:  We have 63 paid members as of now. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  She will have articles in the Crossing and What’s Happening about the 

Expo.   

VP Comedy and Drama, Maggie Brown:  She has gotten Michele Donatich to direct one of the 

plays.  She will have information coming about auditions. 

VP Music and Variety, Bill Entwistle:  Christmas show tickets sold are at 489.  It was decided 

that Dodie will put something in What’s Happening about contacting Ellen for tickets.   

Members at Large, Holly and Diana:  They have asked for suggestions for food for the cast party 

and will ask for a count of those attending. 

New Business:  Davey mentioned that we like to promote PAG members that are in other 

shows in Green Valley.  His Murder Mystery show in Feb. will have 5 of the 7 cast members in 

PAG.  Davey also reported that he and Jeff Webster, our web master have been working on 

training Davey to take over our site.  It is a work in progress. 

Cyndy Gierada asked about PAG getting their own sound equipment like outside bands bring in.  

The POA is going to update the sound equipment in the clubhouse so we will have to see what 

they are planning and what we could use or work with.  She also talked about the next Choral 

show on April 16th.  And, for the upcoming Expo in Feb. we currently have 28 vendors signed 

up.  If we know of any Non-profits to contact please let her know. 

The next meeting is Dec. 27th at 3:00. 

Respectfully,  Mary Campbell-Jones, Secretary 

 


